
 

Our School Values are: Inclusion, Perseverance, Honesty, Respect, Responsibility and Collaboration.  

 

 

 
 

 
WILLIAM HARDING SCHOOL  

Hazlehurst Drive, Aylesbury, Bucks.  HP21 9TJ 
 

Phone:      01296 421733 

E-mail:     office@williamharding.school 

Website: www.williamhardingschool.co.uk 

Head Teacher: Miss T Cotchin BA(Hons) PGCE NPQH 

Dear Families,          28 February 2022 

RE: Year 5 & 6 Boys football club, Starting Friday 4th March Fridays  3.40 – 4.30pm 

We would like to offer you the opportunity to join our school football club for the second half of the year. It is a ‘free to join’ 

club offering the opportunity for the children to train and play competitively for their school. However, attending training 

does not necessarily guarantee a place in the school team. If you wish to join the football club, a reply slip must be 

completed and handed to your class teacher, who will then pass it on to the correct adults. All slips must be in by the end of 

Thursday 3rd February. The two year groups will be kept separate, ensuring that the children from year 5 and 6 get changed 

separately and do not partake in the training together. This is to keep everyone safe, and to remain in our year group 

bubbles, as per guidance from the LA. 

 
Children will need to bring their football kit and change in the changing rooms. They will not need to change back into their 
uniform after practice. In accordance with our policy, we would ask that you give prior notice (written or by phone) if your 
child is NOT attending the club for any reason. This will help us to keep your child safe. The football club will run every week 
during term time. 
 
Prior notice will be given if, for unforeseen circumstances, football club is cancelled. Please note that if the weather is 
particularly bad, practice may need to be cancelled and so you will need to make alternative arrangements. If you would like 
your child to attend please fill in and return the slip to the class teacher. If you have any queries please do not hesitate to 
contact me on the number above. For both practice and matches children must have football boots and shin pads, children 
who do not have these may risk the opportunity to take part. Children will need to be wearing either football kit or their PE 
kit. Children will be dismissed from the Year 5 and 6 gate at 4:30pm.  
 
Mr Stallwood 
Assistant Headteacher (Year 5 and 6)  
William Harding School 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
YEAR 5 AND YEAR 6 FOOTBALL 

 
 Name of Child……………………………………………………………………  Year………………Class……………………………………………………………………. 
I give permission for my son to attend football club at William Harding School on Fridays between 3.40 and 4.30pm.                     
- After practice my child will be: 
*Please tick as appropriate 
*    ………….. Walking home               Collected by Parent…………….                      Collected by another responsible adult……………..       
                                                                                                                      (please specify………………………………………………………………….) 
Emergency contact telephone number (1)……………………………………..……………….. (2)………………………………………………………………….. 

Signed ………………………………………………………………………..Parent/Guardian   Date ……………………………………………………………………….. 
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